
 
 

 
Student orientation & school tours for 10th, 11th & 12th grade students 
 
Welcome back students!! The DMHS Staff is looking forward to the start of our 2022-
2023 academic school year.  In efforts to support our students transition to a new 
campus, we are hosting student orientations along with campus tours on Friday, August 
5th.   
 
We are inviting our 10th, 11th and 12th grade students to join us on this day for the 
opportunity to familiarize themselves to their new school facility.   
 
The orientations and campus tours will be conducted in staggered sessions to 
accommodate each grade level. Each session will take approximately 1 hour.   
 

Date:   Friday, August 5th   
Location:  Gym @ Roybal Learning Center  

1200 Colton Street, LA 90026 
  Sessions: 9:00 am – 10th  grade 
    10:30 am – 11th grade 
    12:00 pm – 12th grade 
 
Support staff will greet students at the school’s main entrance located on Colton Street 
and direct the students to the gymnasium where they will participate in an orientation 
and campus tours. Please help us with our program schedule by ensuring students arrive 
on time to their assigned sessions. 
 


